Dear Parents/Guardians:

We recognize that we are all going through very unusual times. We are providing learning
opportunities for our students to help them stay connected to learning and to be able to continue
to learn. We recognize that technology does not always work as we expect, and many things can
interfere with learning using technology. If you or your child is finding that learning activities
are creating additional stress or difficulties, please feel free to take a step back from the activity.
While the work being provided is to encourage your child to continue learning and students will
receive feedback on their learning, we want you to know that if your child is not able to complete
some or all of this work it will not affect your child progressing to the next grade level when
schools reopen. Please remember that the work provided is to assist, if it is creating difficulties
for you or your child then please do those activities that help. We encourage you to reach out
when support is needed.

If students have eyewear, medications or electronic devices in their lockers, please let the
homeroom teacher know. Teachers will get these items from lockers the next time they are
permitted in the building.

Yours truly,

Mrs. R. Sharkey



